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Department Chairs’ Meeting on November 1, 2012
Written Report for Faculty Senate

The following highlights the items from the Department Chairs’ Meeting:

· 2012 Presidential Cardboard Cutout Candidates Barack Obama and Mitt Romney were introduced. 
· DC shared with VPAA Mike McFarlane their frustrations and need for support for marketing their programs. Several challenges were mentioned such as purchasing recruitment items writing press releases and not being distributed.  
· VPAA Mike McFarlane provided information on the following items:

· Reminded departments that the use of state funds cannot be used to purchase items for recruitment.
· Provided recommendations for off-semester scheduling (see handout).
· Updated DC on strategic planning and accreditation activities.
· Noted that surveys were going to be sent out to students and faculty.
· Shared GBC-TMCC online course draft list.  

· Program supervisors for the bachelor’s degree programs attended the meeting and provided updates on their programs. 
· The Math Department added a faculty position to the vision wish list for programs and departments. The VPAA will let DC know when a prioritized list will be due.
· Lisa Frazier provided an update on the Quality Matters Program.
· Jan King requested that the following two items be reported:
· Beginning summer 2013, the PeopleSoft wait list option is being eliminated

· INT 100 will be on Saturday of the three-day weekend in January and departments are encouraged to have representatives in attendance.
Submitted by Danny A. Gonzales, Ph.D.

